Year 2

We would love you all to join us on Friday 17th July to celebrate your time at the Infants school.
We have lots of fun activities planned with a picnic lunch, which we will provide.
Arrive at 9am and ask your parents to pick you up at 1pm.
| will let your parents know nearer the time which door you will need to come in.
Please wear your school uniform.
We will try to organise something where your parents can join us to say goodbye in September.

Please let me know if you are able to come—email head@holtsmereinfants.herts.sch.uk




